PWG: Final Meeting Notes

Thursday, Aug. 2, 2007
Attendees:
Ernie Podraza, Direct Energy 

Carl Raish, ERCOT

Diana Ott, ERCOT

Chuck Moore, Direct Energy

Steve Isser, Good Company

Keith Kaysing, CPS Energy

Bill Boswell, ERCOT

Giriraj Sharma, ERCOT

Ron Hernandez, ERCOT
Shawnee Clairborne-Pinto, PUCT

Phone:
Brad Boles, Cirro Energy

Lloyd Young, AEP

Terry Bates, Oncor

Kevin Reid, TNMP

Steven Bargas, Tenaska

MEETING OPEN

Ernie welcomed everyone and then read the antitrust admonition. 
2. DLC and advanced metering lpgrr/prr drafts (continue)
The PWG recommended to COPS that they recommend to TAC that LPGRR022 be approved. Ernie Podraza requested that it be noted to the market that if DR programs should be mass marketed it could result in 10 of thousands of transactions per day due to the number of customers switching back and forth between programs and providers.  Lloyd Young suggested that MarkeTrack might be the preferred method of notifying the TDSP of ESIIDs that require a change. Terry Bates suggested that for the sake of consistency, whatever process is utilized for registration should be utilized for the changes as well. 

Lloyd Young had concerns about whether or not the RLDP would be available to the TDSPs who serve the ESIIDs on the DR programs.

Possible Timeline: After this meeting Bill will send the LPGRR/PRR documents to Ernie Podraza.  Ernie will file the docs on behalf of the PWG to get a number.  Ernie will ask for an urgent timeline. Our goal is to have them on the Board’s plate in December (12/11).  He will request urgency status at COPs on Aug 14th.  It will come back to the PWG on Aug. 28th.  We can approve the final LPGRR and impact analysis on this date.  We can present both documents to COPs on Sept. 10th.  COPs will recommend approval to PRS on the Oct. 18th meeting.  There will be a comment period.  PRS will approve on Nov. 15th and then forward onto TAC. PRS will recommend approval to TAC on Tac’s Nov. 29th meeting.  TAC will then forward the docs to the Board for approval for their Dec. 11th meeting.

We will hold the PRR back till September so that the Urgent LPGRR will catch up to it.  

Other item that will need to be worked on for future PWG Meetings:
Need to work on a process and a timeline for submitted the transactions.
Next meeting will be Tuesday, Aug. 28, 2007
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